
 

                                    

 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

November 4, 2024 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met on November 4, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Keith Roe, Ed 

Duskie and Brent Beck were present. Myka Zadina and Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, were present at the 

meeting. 

 

Ed Duskie discussed some issues with the Sheriff.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, had a bridge inspection contract with Professional Engineering Consultants 

(PEC) for a total of $94,000. Brent Beck moved to approve the bridge inspection contract with Professional 

Engineering Consultants (PEC) for $94,000. Ed Duskie seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The minutes of October 28, 2024, Commissioners meeting were approved.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:18 a.m. 

 

 

 

__________________________________    _____________________________________ 

Brent Beck, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carlas J Waugh, County Clerk                    Ed Duskie, Vice-Chairman 

 

 


